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Good morning, Chairman Warrey and members of the House Industry, Business, and Labor 
Committee. 

My apologies for not being able to attend this morning’s hearing of SB 2348 in person.  
However, I did want to note that the amendments that the Senate adopted in the First 
Engrossment addressed the Insurance Department’s concerns with the bill as it was 
introduced.  As such, and for the record, I wanted to let the committee know that the 
Insurance Department is no longer opposes SB 2348. 

Thank you.  If the committee has any questions, I would be happy to respond to them via 
email or I can address the committee next week. 


